

August 30, 2012

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to offer my endorsement of Pro Lawn Irrigation. Blue Ridge Electric Cooperative has enjoyed a positive working relationship with Pro Lawn for many years, and we look forward to continuing to use the company's services.

Pro Lawn's quality of workmanship is consistently outstanding, and its representatives always conduct themselves in a professional manner when they are at work on our premises. We have used Pro Lawn for the majority of our own irrigation work and have occasionally called on their personnel for assistance with repairs to buried installations at other locations.

For any organization considering an irrigation system on its site, I would highly recommend Pro Lawn for the job.

Sincerely,

Sam Dickson

Blue Ridge Electric Cooperative, Inc.